SIDNEY AND DOROTHY KOHL
1070 NORTH LAKE WAY
PALM BEACH, FLORIDA 33430

VIA EMAIL: kchurnev@townofpalmbeach.com

July 7, 2020

Mayor Coniglio, Members of the Town Council and
Members of the Architectural Review Commission
Town of Palm Beach

360 South County Road

Palm Beach, FL 33480

RE: Z-20-00267 and Arcom Number B-039-2020
920 North Lake Way, Palm Beach, Florida

Dear Mayor Coniglio and Members of the Town Council and Architectural Review Commission:

We live at 1070 North Lake Way in Palm Beach. Our future neighbors, Jeff and Nicola
Marcus, are purchasing and renovating the property south of us and have filed plans with the
Town for this renovation. We have reviewed their plans for the proposed renovation and fully
support the project and have no objection whatsoever to any variances they are seeking. Having
lived in this neighborhood for many years, we are happy to see someone taking on a renovation
project and not tearing down a fine house. We are familiar with this property when the Fishers
owned it for many years and believe they would be happy that the house is remaining. Hopefully
you will approve this project.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
(2 K

Sidney and Dorothy Kohl



